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MERRY XMAS & HAPPY  WHAT’S HAPPENING IN THE PARK?
NEW YEAR 1. If you are thinking of celebrating a special event at the park, don’t forget that

the camp kitchen is available for hire. If you let us know the date you wish to
book, it would be for your exclusive use on the day. You just need to give us as
much notice as possible.

Well it's that time of the year again,
when Santa pays us all a visit. We
hope you all have had a wonderful 2015
& plan on spending some time with us 2. We have updated the fuel station in the last few months & are now being

this Xmas/New Year period. We would supplied by Liberty Fuels & our prices are very competitive to the prices in town
like to wish you all a very merry Xmas & As there is minimal money to be made in fuel, we are hoping our Lodge owners
a happy & safe New Year. customers will support us.

3. There will be a duo singing in the camp kitchen on New Year’s Eve, more
details later about times.

Cheers Travis & Helen, Kev & Kiris,
Jenny & Daniel.

4. Just on a serious note, the park is starting to busy & we need to remind all
riders of bikes, scooters & skateboards are not to be ridden in the park after the
lights come on. Also helmets are to be worn riding bikes around the park. This
is a park rule for the safety of all people in the park, visitors & Lodges.

5. The swimming pool & jumping pillow (which has now been up for over a year
have rules that must be followed to avoid accidents, for your children & other
users of the park.

6. Could the fire bins be kept off the grass at the Lodges & be placed on the edge
of the road. Kev puts a lot of effort into keeping the grounds of the park looking
good. Please also remove any leftover timber to may have by taking it home or
storing it tiredly at your Lodge.

WAKEBOARD RESULTS

] 7. Update on the shop. We are now using Byron Bay Coffee for our coffees,
The young wakeboarders in the park selling Schultes award winning Wursts & Beer sticks & ski gear (ropes & repair
are going really well in the kits). We still have the best hot chips, dim sims, pies & sausage rolls in Grafton

competitions being held in NSW & g \ye have taken back the selling of the Lodges in the park. We have a new sign
QLD. Below are the latest results. coming that will let interested clients know to call at the office & speak to Kris &
have Kev show them through Lodges they are interested in. With the summer

Cody Fuller 1* holidays upon us this should see the sales happening. We still will not be havir
Jack Bylsma 4™ 4 sale signs on Lodges.

Haylee Bowman 5 9. It's been a great year with lots of Lodges owners visiting & spending time here
Hayden Fuller 1™ enjoying each other’'s company & the beautiful river. As it is now our 2" Xmas
Bryce Grey ot with you all, we would like to thank you all for making this year very enjoyable 8

we look forward to seeing everyone at Xmas or the New Year. Stay safe & enjoy

Keep up the great work girls & guys spending time with your loved ones. Kev & Kris

Love your work. Do you have any ideas or suggestions that you wish to bring to our attention?

Please let us know, as BRHP staff is here to help.

Just flick us an email or speak to us when you see us in the park.



